
COMPLAINT RECEIVED 
 

The Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices Commission received the 
enclosed complaint, COM-01142021-00050, on 1/14/2021 12:41:00 PM.  The 
information filed in the complaint is below and any attachments filed will be included.   
 
The following individuals are the named parties in this complaint:  
 
Laurie Smith 
Respondent 
 
Rick Sung 
Respondent 
 
James Jensen 
Respondent 
 
The Violations alleged are: 
 
Statements of Economic Interest (SEI) – Non-Filing or Non-Disclosure 
Disclosure of Income (87207) 
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January 19, 2021 

 

 

Allen Ruby 

Skadden Arps Slate Meagher & Flom LLP 

o/b/o Laurie Smith 

Via email: allen.ruby@skadden.com 

 

RE:  FPPC Case No. 2021-00041; Laurie Smith 

 

Dear Mr. Ruby:  

 

This letter is to notify you that the Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices 

Commission has commenced a commission-initiated investigation regarding your client’s 

potential violations of the conflict of interest and gift disclosure/limits provisions of the 

Political Reform Act.  

 

At this time, we have not made any determination about the possible violations. We are 

simply providing you with this information as a courtesy and may be contacting you to 

discuss the matter. Should you have any comments on this matter, please submit them in 

writing to Bridgette Castillo at bcastillo@fppc.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

Angela J. Brereton 
Angela J. Brereton, Chief 

Enforcement Division 

 

AJB/ts 

mailto:allen.ruby@skadden.com
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January 19, 2021 

 

 

Harry Stern 

Rains Lucia Stern St. Phalle & Silver, PC 

o/b/o James Jensen 

Via email:  hstern@rlslawyers.com 

 

RE:  FPPC Case No. 2021-00043; James Jensen 

 

Dear Mr. Stern: 

 

This letter is to notify you that the Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices 

Commission has commenced a commission-initiated investigation regarding your client’s 

potential violations of the gift disclosure provisions of the Political Reform Act.  

 

At this time, we have not made any determination about the possible violations. We are 

simply providing you with this information as a courtesy and may be contacting you to 

discuss the matter. Should you have any comments on this matter, please submit them in 

writing to Bridgette Castillo at bcastillo@fppc.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

Angela J. Brereton 
Angela J. Brereton, Chief 

Enforcement Division 

 

AJB/ts 

mailto:hstern@rlslawyers.com
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